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Dear Jam Club Jam Club Jam Club Jam Club  members 
 
Well, sadly this will be the last Jam Club Jam Club Jam Club Jam Club   
newsletter I shall be writing for you.  Angela and I 
leave Wickhambrook at the 
end of May during half term 
week. 
 
We are very sad to be leaving 
but my job takes me to 
Haverhill and working in the church there. 
 

Have you been to 
Haverhill?  The church 
is in the middle of the 
town (opposite Argos!)    
Hope you will call in 
and have a look, 
especially if you come 
on a Saturday morning 

when the church is open for coffee and 
refreshments. 
 
We have had such a good time here in this part of 
the world.  Lots of good Jam Club Jam Club Jam Club Jam Club   sessions, and 
Hot Cross Bun Clubs where many of you first 
came along to meet us.  Can you remember your 
first time at Jam Club Jam Club Jam Club Jam Club   ? 
 
It has been interesting for Angela and I to see you 
grow up in the last eight years that we have been 
here.  Some of you came along as little tots and 
have grown into lovely young people.  I have 
Baptised many of you over the years and some 
who have gone on to be Confirmed. 
 
Sunday 27th May will be my last service.  It will 
be at 10.00am in Wickhambrook church.  Maybe 
you and your parents could come along and join 
us.  There will be some refreshments after the 
service too. 
 
This coming Sunday is of course Jam Club Jam Club Jam Club Jam Club .   

Starts as usual at 9.15am in the Benefice hall and 
goes on until 10.45am.  It is the last one when 
Angela will be helping.  I think Sarah and Jackie 
are organising a little party.  So try not to miss it! 
If you are able to come 
along Sarah asks if you 
might ask your mummy 
if you can bring 
something to share for 
the party.  If she wants 
to call Sarah her 
number is (01440 
821313) 
 
Those of you who go to 
Wickhambrook School 
will still be seeing me as I am staying on as 
Chairman of Governors until a new Vicar is 
appointed and to help the new Head Teacher who 
starts in September. 
 
Please remember us when you say your prayers—
it’s a bit scary moving homes and jobs.  I hope that 
the people in my new church are as friendly and 
helpful as you have been.  I will remember you in 
my prayers too—especially on Jam Club Jam Club Jam Club Jam Club   
Sundays. 
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